
Mr Henrik Dam Kristensen 

Speaker of the Danish Parliament 

By email: postformand@ft.dk 

 

Brussels, 12 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Mr Speaker, 

 

On 12-13 October 2020 the EuropeaŶ ParliaŵeŶt’s EŶviroŶŵeŶt aŶd PuďliĐ Health Coŵŵittee 
(ENVI) addresses the most serious political, societal and health issue of our time: how to 

prevent a next pandemic or, worse, two pandemics attacking our societies simultaneously. 

 

Please find attached our letter to ENVI with links for your perusal and support. Among us, 

loved ones have been victimised by both Covid-19 and AMR. There is even a scientifically 

proven direct link between them.  

 

Experience teaches us we should avoid making the same mistake twice. The European Union 

needs a new top body, led by Heads of State and Government, with its own Science and Civic 

Society Advisory Council, with its own budget and with its own staff with the sole goal to 

prevent, and if that fails, to rapidly build up complete preparedness. Having studied the matter 

in-depth and having learnt from post-World War II Deterrence, Forward Defence and 

Preparedness, we give for your consideration to adapt the current 2013 European Health 

SeĐurity Coŵŵittee froŵ aŶ advisory aŶd ďureauĐratiĐ ďody iŶto Europe’s flagship EuropeaŶ 
Heads of State and Government Health Security Committee as described. 

 

Moreover, in all of our countries small but loud minorities inspired by internet sources require 

the most authoritative and civic society-driven information sources to fully understand the 

severity of the effort to not just stop Covid-19 but prevent the next one, including seriously 

limiting access to antibiotics. To be sure, if the European Union fails to address this truly 

common and cross-boundary threat, what will convince our constituencies that the European 

Union is there for them?  

 

Thank you very much for sharing this letter with all Members of Parliament. We look forward 

to any response and we are at your availability for further information. Please also refer to 

www.stopAMR.eu 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Mark Eyskens                                             RNDr. Pavel Poc 

Chairman     Vice Chairman 

Former Prime Minister of Belgium Former Member of the European Parliament, 

former Vice Chair of ENVI 

 

Attachment: Copy of our letter to the Members of ENVI, 12 October 2020

Europaudvalget 2020-21
(Omtryk  - 30-10-2020 - Bilag tilføjet) EUU Alm.del -  Bilag 27

Offentligt

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stopamr.eu%2F&data=02%7C01%7CKarenMeesen%40pa-international.org%7Cb360b954162f4522f89f08d86e987ce4%7Cf32f9a979ceb4d369c1864cc5c1efbc7%7C0%7C0%7C637380948504487080&sdata=KVi6nFJtiE9%2F19A%2Boo5E%2BuuvGrtVqHq%2BZ9NNE6rjM%2Bg%3D&reserved=0

